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Abstract: Active participation of girls and women in various fields of social means that women in 
addition to traditional and conventional obligations, since these, will also undertake cultural, scientific 
and economic responsibilities. Wherever duty is, against it, both the right and responsibility comes.  
although, The entry of women into society and assume greater responsibility and role, provide the 
conspectus of growth and prosperity of their talents, but in terms of criminal, compelling new 
platforms for new types of criminality and victimization of women. Increase in crime in recent years is 
an undeniable fact. According to UN statistics, the growth of crime is higher than population and 
economic growth in the vast majority of countries and of course women due to more vulnerable have 
experience in regard to double threat against the phenomenon.  In this discussion, We're going to have 
a comparative approach to Iran and Lebanon in a comparative background for that crimes against 
chastity and public ethics and or crimes against persons committed by women and also the types of 
crimes against women occurs.  
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INTRODUCTION 

 
Crime is a phenomenon that often intersect offenders and oppressed is formed. As a society are unthinkable 

without the offenders, in most cases, society will not be possible without Misdemeanor. Misdemeanor the crime 
and the two are the same coin. Regardless of any study that both will fail. rules and regulations are primarily a 
form of social pathology. the phenomenon of crime is a disease. that should be treated, or indulge in punishing 
criminals and fuel wastage To promote feelings of revenge in the community can actually be a form of violence 
and revenge. These considerations are more important in the case of women offenders and Misdemeanor. 
because historically women in Iranian society and culture have been exposed to a double oppression of. of 
position of women in the general criminal law Criminal proprietary rights, and generally in the criminal system 
in the light of Islamic teachings and rules, and also brought international comparative law without the possibility 
of a new vacuum system to recognize the country's Penal Law provides. As the title implies, we intend to study 
in the field of comparative criminal and penal system Misdemeanorwomen in Iran and Lebanon do. Because of 
the rules and regulations of other countries and these countries become aware of the status of the legislature 
criminal law to give women the importance of comparative law, comparative studies between the action of 
trying to clear the rights of the country. more than anything that allows us to discuss the scope of rights in their 
country (women) look better, we can also present legal vacuum and the same in both the criminal law was 
observed and evaluated. On this basis, we have attempted in this paper a comparative study on crime and 
criminal law with regard to Iran, Lebanon Misdemeanor women have.  What we say in this regard.  

 This article is structured in two basic forms: A - women with child delinquency, offenses against public 
morality, decency and integrity and crimes against persons.  B - Women Misdemeanor physical injury, 
including types of crime against women and the wife is out of charity.  
 
Violence Against Women: 

Violence against women in various forms of physical, sexual and psychological history of the era of human 
history and is so minor. Sad and undeniable fact of life and human dignity that hurt women and non-
compensatory damages to which they arrived. History proves that women's and gender in various forms and 
purposes  time and place have been harassed to death and gone and killed. Before defining the term "violence 
against women" is the word "violence" as defined. The concept of violence, aggression is usually used. Hostile 
acts of aggression that deliberately takes, damages to persons and objects. There are several ways to harm 
others: one can humiliate someone.  Or to be insulting or abusive to her (trauma) or tried to destroy the (physical 
damage). Some writers, violence, deliberate efforts to have physical damage. Thus it from other forms of 
aggressive behavior, including psychological trauma, such as humiliation, insult, insult and slander make 
distinct. Such factors as economic conditions and social problems  Repeat violence, the sensitivity of the media 
has an important role in the violence. Patterns of social and cultural conditions and cannot be denied in this 
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field. Declaration on the Elimination of Violence Against Women defines violence against women is a 
comprehensive and clear.  Declaration on Article One of these has its own:  

 "The violence against women means any act of violence based on gender.  The cause or the risk of physical 
injury, sexual or psychological harm or suffering to women including threats of such acts, disparities mandatory 
or optional "special conditions" of the freedom of public life or private life is.  "Given the above definition can 
be based on the damage that leads to violence and sexual violence into physical violence.  
 
A physical Violence: 

Physical violence against women is done in various ways.  Includes any action that would harm the woman.  
Asocial behavior refers to any kind of violence that have physical damage and suffering for women.  Beat, Acid 
attacks and killings and widespread evidence of physical violence are considered. Common types of the simplest 
acts of violence such as pushing and a slap to the extreme cold, such as the use of firearms and for a 
misdemeanor has been injured or killed. There are no accurate statistics on violence against women in Iran.  
More data is available to those women who batter their wives to take by violence during the course of treatment 
has been referred to the coroner, while the real figure is estimated that violence more and more frequent.  
Organization for Defending Victims of Violence report for 2006 shows that 72 percent of the center's clients are 
women.  
 
Battered Women:  

Violence against women is deeply social problem that arises from within the patriarchal family system.  
Military quarter in which the husband's authority to create special type of power relations in marital status of 
inferiority and lead to a wife and mother. Most of the perpetrators of attacks on women are familiar with: a 
husband, ex husband, father, stepfather, godfather, are brothers. Assault against women in the societies being 
considered, is the most common form of domestic violence. The constant and perpetual, safety and health of 
women, families will be seriously threatened. Has become a global phenomenon and the Figure and its intensity 
is different. 

Women who live anywhere in the world and the ages that they are victims of violence. The number of 
victims is increasing day by day, and may eventually lead to her death. There is no penalty in the beating. The 
beat is expressed.  beat up in practice means that any. That enters the human body without causing organ injury, 
trauma often leads to redness, bruising and a black cover and the body will require a material effect on the body 
is beaten. But the injury that caused the lesion part, textile or tissue in the body using physical means, is 
chemically or mechanically. It is possible that damage to bone fractures, burns, or solve the basic body is sore.  
Injury may also like to hit like a kick to the arm or leg, or by objects such as knives, firearms and knives and 
bullets and throwing sticks or even a long time. Phenomenon is often chronic and repeated beatings. Men and 
women are usually the least excuse to resort to it after a few repetitions, they refer to legal authorities. The law 
has traditionally been weak in this area. And in most parts of the police to intervene in what is called a half-
hearted relationship home or to pay the penal code and in certain cases is not included in the protection of 
women against violence. 
 
Murder: 

Forms of violence against women is murder that happens in all communities. Legal practitioners in Iran 
every year with serious physical injury such as death of a woman, the murder of the wife or other family 
members or people who are strangers. A murder case that has brought honor killings against women. In the next 
speech will be examined in detail. Western and southern Iran, Khuzestan, particularly the murder of this kind is 
very common. Unfortunately, not only the victims of Iran's penal code does not support this kind of honor 
killings. But in many cases also is behind these killings. 
 
Sexual violence: 

Sexual violence refers to any asocial behavior that encompasses touching to rape. This type of violence may 
be in the realm of private life, marriage and family, occur. What is causing this action is defined as sexual 
violence. Consequently, without the consent of the woman and the man is mutually to use force. The risk of 
sexual violence by strangers in public life and private life within the marital relationship is the same. The subject 
of sexual violence often take place during the resort to force and is beaten. Or of physical violence is not visible.  
Or because of shame or because police interrogation practices and methods of performing medical examinations 
of rape victims of this violence is not expressed.  If the areas of social and sexual violence be anonymous hand.  
Reflect the social and the press in Iran is very broad and committed the act denounced by all sides. People are 
urged to punish him more severely. But the private and family life of individuals, not as a legitimate and normal, 
not as culpable as well, although the effects of mental and women is remarkable. Iran is very high degree of 
acceptance of sexual violence in marriage. Women usually do not reveal it in the family circles. It is used to 
handle this type of violence and sees it as normal. Therefore, the project will also be embarrassed.  
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Rape: 
Naked aggression is no doubt that the violation of a woman is facing. As a violent act that is used to 

consolidate power and male dominance is considered. Rape can happen anywhere. Within this form of violence 
in family and marital relations and adultery or incest Will occur. In the community. Especially in societies that 
are patriarchal structure. As the first control device, then used against women. The stacks are victims of female 
abuse. Economy's vulnerability to rape, is one of the most important factors. That women's empowerment and 
authority in this regard would be prevented. Child victims of sexual violence in our era of complex issues such 
as teenage pregnancy, sexually transmitted diseases, prostitution and AIDS are essential. Sexual violence in 
intimate relation between children's risky real there. According to Article 82 of the Penal Code rapists, 
profligate Accra called for a deserving punishment is death.  

 
Sexual abuse of girls (incest sex): 

Sexual abuse of girls in the family environment, the space should be filled with trust, confidence, and can 
be very traumatic effect on children and non-compensatory leave behind. This issue is a form of incest, the 
social and biological devices that can be considered unacceptable. It violates the basic principles of community 
and social world. The biological consequences can be very serious and catastrophic. This type of violence 
against female children in the family can be called the invisible violence. That's why it is proving so difficult.  
The families of such abuse occurs in their environment. It's odd because in many cases are not reported. Such 
hide and keep away from public consciousness. Cover up for fear of disgrace on this topic. Are resolved within 
the family. Incest is often the father or stepfather who plays the role of the father. Brother, uncle and other 
family members are male. In fact, a violation of ethical principles that govern all human societies.  Is a betrayal 
of trust and confidence to secure the specimens and the holy family privacy should be established between its 
members. Incest sex crime laws in most countries, the neglect has been. This act is punishable by death in Iran's 
penal code. 
 
Female Circumcision: 

One of the actions in Africa, Asia, including Egypt, Sudan, Yemen and some parts of western and southern 
Iran and the UAE. Physical and psychological health of women and girls to endanger. The problem is that 
female sexual mutilation called "female circumcision" is called. Of female circumcision and genital cutting is 
part of the physical cause of the loss of female sexual pleasure is. This traditional practice is harmful to girls' 
physical and psychological damage can be severe in the long term and short term to help them. These injuries 
can include bleeding, infection, tetanus, gangrene, and sterilization of urine is blocked Hungarian. That some of 
these complications can lead to their death. Most importantly, the bitter experience of suffering and stress-
related injuries and wounds caused by this action that led to the severe emotional damage to them. In 1997, 
according to UNICEF, more than 85 million women in Africa are victims of genital mutilation. The global 
statistics for the genital mutilation of girls and women over 130 million cases and two million others are at risk.  
Recent efforts at the global level, the successful practice of female genital mutilation and women's health and 
public health issues related to human rights agenda has. Egypt's Health Ministry approved a decree of 1995 
which brought all kinds of circumcision and allow women and girls is limited. That it is applicable only under 
medical supervision. Lebanon, women are faced with many problems that make their lives difficult. Prevent 
their participation in the development stage. One of the biggest problems they faced, the issue of violence 
against women in all its forms, including physical, psychological, economic and legal violence. There is no 
doubt that the laws and practices in the persistence and severity of this problem and makes the fuel increases.  
Most lawyers and lawyers of the law of violence in Lebanon as one of the most common form of violence 
against women. This kind of honor-related violence and crime is adultery. Of legal violence, the Lebanese Penal 
Code Article 487. According to Article 487 of Lebanon's penal code, a woman could be guilty. If a criminal act 
inside or outside his home happen.  While the aforementioned law, Article 488 only if a man is punished for the 
act of adultery. Criminal acts that occur within the home. Or at another location for his friend to a woman.  
While a penalty of one month to one year. Punish a woman for adultery is three months to 2 years 
imprisonment. It is also a certified witnesses to prove his innocence in court may have. While a man can be 
classified based on the lack of sufficient evidence such as documents or letters to be considered innocent.  
However, in general, cases of adultery have been a little practice in the courts. Lebanese rights group is different 
from the trends and perspectives.  Ethics is not considered a crime of adultery as a crime punishable in a court of 
law.  This may lead to crime, divorce, family conflict and misunderstanding where limited or kill the woman's 
name or reputation of the sanctity of the family. Article 522 of Lebanon's criminal law is not another case of 
violence.  In the field of women's groups are actively seeking changes in laws. A mild punishment for 
perpetrators of sexual crimes has been established.  Iran argues that Article 522. "The government does not 
pursue a violator rape and sentencing him to cancel it if the person with the crime victim to marry." The group 
believes that this regulation is not punishment. For women, the exploitation of consumers.  Violence that women 
are forced to marry the rapist. Other forms of violence against women, domestic violence, including women 
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who are beaten men.  Husbands of women who are sexually abused.  Marital Rape  Not considered a crime in 
Lebanon. According to research1 "KAFA actual number of cases of domestic violence is not very clear. Because 
of violence and rape cases are not reported at all in Lebanon. The hospital and police records do not report 
domestic violence. The hospital is regarded as a domestic incident . no other research in this field is not case. 
police statistics on violence against women "hit job" is reported. but sometimes the police report does not 
specify who the perpetrator. Women's movements in Lebanon in 1996, the Permanent Arab Court to 
successfully resist violence against women was established. Arab Women's Court or the Court for permanent 
resistance against violence against women is posing a public court. Aimed at combating all forms of violence.  
Against women in Arab societies is applied. One of its goals is to end violence against women is growing and 
growing.  Lebanon is currently the headquarters of the country. Its membership to all those who agree with its 
goals.  This support is free to move. 

 
Article IV: The murder of wife: 

One of the most severe forms of violence and crime against women that physical injury occurs. The wife is 
murdered. The importance of this issue in a speech that we allocate. Article 630 of the Penal Code stipulates: 
"When people see your wife in adultery with a male stranger. Women should be subservient to science. The 
same can kill them.  If the woman is Mkrh only man can kill, assault and battery warrant in this case is like 
murder.  " The following Article 625 of Islamic Penal Code that the exemption from punishment for murder and 
assault and battery is committed toward self-expression and can be considered a reference to the defense of 
honor. The law permits a misuse of this material is legal. While we know that not even the green light to the 
legislative judiciary with honor killings, especially in some southern regions of the country is facing. Little 
doubt that the men, wife, sister and daughter to his killing. Because no one complains, no penalty for murder is 
not considered. This increase is the type of murders. Without knowing who is required to prove the issue.  
Another option to fight the culpability of individuals in their most severe form of punishment for a crime that is 
punished, not only will lead to insecurity and chaos in society. But those who have knowledge of the law, can 
provide the conditions and grounds, bringing kills an innocent person. Right to the exclusive jurisdiction of the 
court in the state (the general) are. Justice will not allow other people. Another issue regarding the Islamic Penal 
Code Article 630, the high number of domestic violence is black on culpability. Usually committed murders, 
there is a family connection. Among these women, more men are seen misdemeanor. According to the survey 
experienced hearing the Tehran Criminal Court, there is a kinship between the crime of murder in criminal cases 
where there was a woman, there. More women in a domestic violence, especially from the husband or his 
relatives, killed. In another study about the murder of the country to assist the Attorney General's Office of 
Social Studies. It became clear that almost More than honor killings are related to sex. This compared to 20 
percent of the total murders comprises, but some of the provinces may be more inclusive. Seems to be better 
than the legislator's murder and given the fact that any man that his wife's adultery with a male stranger to look 
ugly and criminal, may be to stimulate and excite.  To maintain their honor and dignity that he had to murder or 
assault, the state legislature cannot give you other examples of self-defense. Taken into account the mitigating 
qualities of the death penalty on the person in question does not apply. I will try to apply Islamic Penal Code 
Article 22 paragraph 3 (special circumstances that the defendant committed the crime has affected them.   
against such behavior and provocative speech or honorable motives in committing the offense) in retribution, 
and the non-monopoly suspended sentences and find a way to find justification. As in the murder of wife in 
honor of the Lebanese Penal Code or Crimes of honor are interpreted.  Lebanese law does not include crimes of 
honor. But one of the common terms by different people, cultures and media used. Crimes of honor or murder of 
women, the crimes of killing women named practices, procedures and practices to give the right man. That 
whatever the woman wants to do with the body. In criminal law, such as the excuse and pretext for men. The 
men themselves   committed this offense than a dull encounter.  Another distinction is between committing this 
crime, and murderers, are justified. Article 562 of Lebanon's penal code stipulates that the following clause: 
"The person's wife or daughter or grandson of one of your female or sister in a mass grave found adultery or 
illicit sex. Kill her or hurt one of them had no previous intention, can be excused from criminal liability shall be 
excluded. Commit the crime if his wife or sister or mother and daughter and there in a similar position to see 
someone else can benefit from the discount will be punished. "Lebanese law exempted from criminal liability 
gives the excuse to commit crime. To exempt him from punishment in the first place and reduce the penalty in 
the second excuse, to greatly reduce his sentence. While this is contrary to the text of Article 549 which states 
that the Lebanese Penal Code. If someone's mother or daughter or take. The death penalty is imposed on him.  If 
you find that all the above conditions contained in this Article is to be implemented. The surprise element in this 
matter, a situation that is male witness. Killing or harming (right) who will benefit from this legal excuse, 
husband, father, son and brother.  February 10, 1999, amended the Lebanese Penal Code Article 562 and thus 
comes.  "A person's wife or a mother or sister or child of a prostitute or a sex crime of adultery is illegal 
surprised.  It kills one person. Or no damage to his previous intention of commuting can be enjoyed. " This 
minor modification to replace the law excuses (excuses) to be exempted from liability under the pretext (excuse) 



Aust. J. Basic & Appl. Sci., 5(12): 3085-3091, 2011 

 

3089 

for reduction and elimination of the second paragraph previous law relating to equality regardless of suspected 
suspicious behavior by (a) between men and women ( wife and husband), respectively.  It later amended the law 
to be that man, whether father, brother, son or husband of the law that could benefit from the same excuse is 
used.  Council on 10 May 2008, the Lebanese resistance against violence against women held a conference on 
the Crimes of honor.  The proposed revision of Article 562 of the Penal Code was in Lebanon.  A number of 
lawyers participating in the Council concerning the Lebanese courts for cases related to "killing women" to 
defend my honor was noted. They presented 25 case that warrants attention is that among the 1998 to 2003 was 
found.  Note that the number of crimes committed in this case was the basis of this excuse "defense of honor" or 
"erase the stigma" had been. It was not really committed to trying to excuse it from a legal excuse to enjoy the 
commute. For example, one of the cases the man who beat his wife after a long period of cultivation. And so 
does her sister because her sister had complained to their parents or herd. Or other records, and father, his 
daughter, who recently divorced her husband was killed. Because she was pregnant, her father's request for 
abortion has declined. Or a father killed his bride. Because his father asked his son to divorce his wife, the bride 
was rejected. 
 
Article V: Abortion: 

The IPC of different forms of abortion and crime division has committed to funding the type of verb. It is 
intended for penalties.  

 
Abortion a crime under Article 622 of the Penal Code:  

Under Article 622 of Iran: "Everybody Alma, by multiplying or deliberately harassing the woman, he will 
be abortionist.  In addition to the payment of blood money or retaliation case will be sentenced to imprisonment 
from one year to three years. "Components of the material elements of the crime against Mjny character, and the 
act is committed as a result. The woman and the fetus are Mjny against crime. In the matter of the assault and 
harassment has been used. Multiplying the current study is that the physical integrity of the woman and lead to 
abortion.  

Also means suffering persecution, torture and persecution in the words of abuse, harassment, torture.  Use 
the term abuse of the term multiplied by the full support of the woman and her unborn child was unable to 
commit to behavior that constitutes harassment and assault and battery against the woman's escape from 
punishment.  
 
Article 624 of the Penal Code the crime of abortion:  

Never ask the matter: "If the physician or midwife or pharmacist and the physician or midwife who sell 
drugs or surgery, or devices that provide abortions. Or with the stewardship of two to five years to abortion can 
be sentenced to imprisonment. The regulations shall be adopted according to the payment of blood money. "  
This so-called abortion a crime, sex refers to the technical people are a doctor, the midwife or pharmacist.  
Midwives are authorized to practice law and terms or pharmacist. Although providing an abortion, although 
abortion is the nature of vice. Jeremy has been an independent legislator, but this action.  
 
A crime to abortion in Article 623 of the Penal Code:  

According to this article: "Anyone due to spices or other devices that abortion is a woman, is sentenced to 
six months to one year.  If you are pregnant Alma and deliberately implies to use medicines or other devices to 
which the fetus is aborted, will be sentenced to imprisonment from three months to six months. Unless it is 
proven that this action is to preserve the mother's life. In any case, the payment of blood money will be given in 
accordance with the regulations."  
 
The Abortion-Related Driving offenses:  

715 and 716 of the penal code of other substances that have been enacted by the legislator to support the 
criminal woman.  Article 715 of the Penal Code, and the time is explicitly used the term abortion, the fetus is 
dead and injured in traffic accidents.  In this case the crime is punishable by imprisonment of two months to one 
year by paying blood money.  The penal code article 716 of the women giving birth before the normal deadline 
is listed.  According to this article: "Whenever one of the ways mentioned in article 741, which cause injury or 
cause birth defects if a woman before the normal deadline.  Committed to the imprisonment of two months to 
six months if the claim of the injured will be sentenced to pay blood money. " During normal pregnancy, normal 
pregnancy, usually about 10 months with the expiration time of the child is born alive. Compactness of 
development outside the womb is a livable environment. Carried out before the natural birth may 
unintentionally (quasi-intentional) is.  To appear.  This material is mainly an observer to observe the status of 
the fetus during pregnancy and protection against any action that is normal during pregnancy is prevented.  
Especially considering the dramatic differences in terms of the law even during fetal sex determination in 
respect of blood money, rather than supporting a woman brings to mind. Manifestation of gender-based 
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inequality, which is seen in the legislation. Lebanese lawmaker and 539 to 546 of its material devoted to 
abortion.  Penal Code Article 539 of Lebanon: "Any publicity to one of the devices mentioned in paragraphs 2 
and 3 of Article 209 that aims to publish or promote or facilitate the use of vehicles on abortion.  A penalty of 
two months to two years imprisonment and a fine of one hundred thousand to five hundred thousand Lira. " 
Penal Code Article 540 of Lebanon: "I will punish anyone convicted of selling. Or exposed for sale or to 
maintain. Materials that abortion is made or Hrshkly, facilitates their use. " Article 542 of Lebanon: "Anyone 
with any device with the consent of the woman and the fetus she aborted. Or to provide abortions. The 
punishment is imprisonment from one year to three years. Whenever abortion or equipment that is used for 
abortions. Deaths of women, committed to being sentenced to hard labor of four to seven years.  Penalty of five 
years to ten years, when death is caused by the devices, the devices that they have to satisfy a woman, have a 
greater risk."  

Article 543 of Lebanon: "Whoever intentionally and without consent of the woman, he will be abortionist to 
hard labor for at least five years, will be punished. Punishment, not less than ten years when abortion or 
equipment used to be her death." Article 544 of Lebanon: "If one of the sins specified in this chapter by a 
physician or surgeon, or midwife, or pharmacist or the pharmacist or if one of their employees. Are driving or 
doing their job. That are lost or punishment under Article 257 is increased.  And it's about criminals who used to 
sell drugs and other materials prepared for a true get an abortion. Besides those mentioned, and the offender is 
deterred from continuing to work and career.  Although the business or operation is not subject to government 
permission or university degree. You can also order the closure of the shop. " 
 
Article VI: Turkish charity partner:  

Financial crimes against the rights of women are left to the woman's husband is charity.  
Term maintenance of the law is the legal terms. Alimony is the verbal noun. The root of the sum it is 

hypocrisy. Means that objects and accessories for men, the family spends. Article 1107 Civil Code, the 
maintenance of all conventional and tailored to the needs of women, such as housing, clothing, food, home 
furnishings and health care costs and the server if used or needed due to the failure or the disease. Under the 
1106 contract and permanent alimony is appropriate that a woman can claim from his wife. Even if the men 
could face criminal prosecution for refusing to pay. The task of contract law is not the root of the contract so he 
cannot overthrow it. Marriage is a permanent condition of the premises and the subservient woman is a woman 
entitled to alimony that. Article 642 it states: "Anyone with money can afford to support her if she does not 
obey. Refusal to provide necessary support to other persons or confirmations.  Trial of three months and one day 
he makes up to five months imprisonment. "Alimony is not a crime in the Lebanese Penal Code.  Is a penalty.  
502 months, the Lebanese Penal Code it states: "Whoever makes an order to dismiss the fact that credit is given 
to the spouse or former spouse, or condemned to pay installments or the minutiae of his or her training and 
supervision of any person who has been.  Over the two months by infusions. The employment of a month to six 
months imprisonment and pay fines equivalent to what it is his responsibility, is condemned. The decision of the 
foreign court has issued and implemented in Lebanon. The previous paragraph, the sentence that the judge's 
decision is issued by the Lebanese. "  
 
Conclusion:  

Lebanon is a country that is the destination for women trafficked from Africa and Eastern Europe. Most 
women are trafficked to Lebanon.  The promise and lure them with promises of good jobs and higher education 
are given. When they arrive in Lebanon, are forced into prostitution and homework. Rights in Lebanon, as Iran's 
violence is not defined. But most lawyers and lawyers for two of Lebanon's 487,562 and 522 of the Lebanese 
Penal Code violence against women are. Working also battered women and rape by her husband of the wife as 
domestic violence are considered. The penalty for rape and incest, the less are considered. While the violence, 
according to Iranian law is punishable with death. Honor crimes in Lebanon as the law exists. Murder is in the 
same bed. In this area commute to the murder of Lebanese lawmaker is considered.  But in our law there is no 
such discount.  While lawmakers in Iran is better off in this regard, Article 22 of the Penal Code, the killer uses. 
The Lebanese law, brother, father, son and husband can take advantage of this discount. But according to Article 
630 of Islamic Penal Code, a spouse can only be exempted from punishment.  Means of promoting the Lebanese 
Penal Code criminalizes abortion and they. This principle should apply here, but abetting, a crime has been 
independent. But our legislators, the criteria for classification of criminal offense or that the multiplier and the 
harassment and spices to use the equipment. The physician or midwife or a pharmacist or a person who commits 
a character other than that, it is placed.  
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